
 

 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 

DATE: December 04, 2023 

FROM: Jim Bolz, Public Works Director 

AGENDA ITEM: Consideration and possible action on the purchase of a sewer jetter truck for the 
Water Department in the amount of $177,047.24 from Southwest International 
Trucks, Inc. 

 
SUMMARY: 

 Our current jetter truck is a 2003 model that has had numerous repairs made to the pumping unit 
over the years 

 The current pump frame has significant rusting and metal loss and needs to be rebuilt soon 
 Southwest International Truck, Inc holds a BuyBoard contract (601-19), justifying the use of a 

single quote, aligning with Purchasing Policy Section 3: Purchasing Procedures, 3.2 Purchasing 
Thresholds. 

 
 
 
FISCAL INFORMATION: 
Budgeted:  YES   Amount:  $177,047.24  GL Account:  54-6145 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 
Staff recommends approval 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

 Quote from Southwest International Truck, Inc.   


